

From the Khartoum Breast Care Centre

To Symposium Mammographicum Trustees and Organising Committee 2014

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you

It is fair to conclude that the conference was a great success! So many people have contributed in so many ways to turn this event into a smoothly running meeting with very many interesting presentations and posters and a very good atmosphere for discussion and networking.

I owe much gratitude to the Symposium Mammographicum Trustees and Organising Committee, Faculties as well as the Conference Secretariat.

Many thanks for supporting and giving a great opportunity to Khartoum Breast Care Centre staff to attend the Symposium and enriching knowledge of breast imaging and diseases in Sudan.

Yours sincerely

Dr Hania Fadl CEO and Consultant Breast Radiologist and

Miss Sara Ali Superintendent Radiographer

Khartoum Breast Care Centre

July 2014